
Mobile phones and digital devices 

The school policy on mobile phones and digital devices is: 

When on the school premises, devices should be switched off and stored in bags. 

Mobile phones and digital devices such as iPads, iPods, MP3 players and portable games are all 
expensive items that should be kept at home. 

The school will not spend time investigating the disappearance of these items. Devices are brought into 
school at students own risk. 

If students do not follow this guidance, the device will be confiscated. 

Parents/carers will be notified via text message and will be required to collect the item. 

For further information about social media and e-safety please see the school website. 

 


